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Help a Child Smile is an organization 

focused on children with cancer treated 

at the Children's Hospital at Hamilton 

Health Sciences Corporation by providing 

opportunities for them and their families 

to smile and have fun. 

 

 

June 8, 2018 

 

 
Dear Potential Sponsor, 

 

We are requesting your generous support of the 4rd Annual Cowboy Classic, in support of Help A Child Smile 

(HACS), to be held on Friday, August 17th, at Riverview Golf Course. Last year’s event was a Great Success 

raising over $18,000 for Help A Child Smile and it was thanks to the amazing support of sponsors like you. 

  
"The Cowboy Classic" honours Claude Poulin, a founding member of HACS and the organizer of the HACS 
golf tournament for over 20 years. He was a generous and humble man and we hope to keep his giving spirit 
alive by continuing to support this cause that was so dear to his heart. 
 

For over 30 years Help A Child Smile, has been providing children with cancer treated at the Children's 
Hospital at Hamilton Health Sciences Corporation with the opportunity for them and their families to smile and 
have fun. To date they have been able to send over 1100 children on a Once in A Lifetime trip to Disney 
World in Florida.  HACS also provides other activities throughout the year, and financial support for Hospital 
parking, stays at Ronald McDonald house, and so much more. For further information please 
visit www.helpachildsmile.com.  
 
Unfortunately, we’ve ALL been touched by CANCER in some fashion and we HOPE that you’ll be able to take 
part in some way to“ HELP A CHILD SMILE”  and help us to continue to honour "THE COWBOY". 
 
If anyone has any questions or concerns don’t hesitate to contact Jamie West and Peggy Charon at 
905-788-2152 or Mike Konderka @ 905-735-1124. 
 
We believe that a person never stands so tall, as when he stoops to help a child. 
  
With Everyone’s support we can make this day a Great Success!! 
  
  
All the Best, 
  
 
 
Jamie West    Mike Konderka         
Highway Clearing          Enviro - Niagara    
 
 
 

 

http://www.helpachildsmile.com/

